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November 8, 2016 
 
 
The Honorable Rick Snyder 
Governor  
P.O. Box 30013 
Lansing, Michigan 48909 
 
Dear Governor Snyder: 
 

I would like to take a moment to personally thank you for the support of the Michigan 
Works! Northeast Consortium and Mr. Dave Droste’s work in organizing a Student Career Expo 
at  Rogers City High School on Friday, November 4, 2016. This was a magnificent occasion for 
students to further their knowledge of career opportunities.   As future employers I certainly 
appreciated the sharing of expectations of impending employees, be it technical education 
programs, networking, and skills in education or interesting career pathways to pursue.  Student 
questions were answered thoroughly, I know I always learn something new with this type of 
presentation.  This variety of opportunity only enhances and builds on the career education 
knowledge students learn in classroom presentations. 

 
Thank you for your generous support of the Michigan Works! Programs that share their 

gifts of time, talent and career knowledge with students.  This informational program was valued 
by both students and the Rogers City High School staff.  I am truly appreciative and grateful for 
this opportunity for my students.  Thank you! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Marilyn M. Dimick, L.P.C.,B.C.P.C. 
Rogers City High School Counselor 
 
 


